
August 2023 

 

Welcome!   
 
 

 

St. John’s Lutheran School is an excellent school with talented, caring staff, 
enthusiastic students, and involved parents. The Parent-Teacher League (PTL) is a 
volunteer group dedicated to supporting the school and enhancing the quality of 
the educational experience at St. John’s for all students. Our key goals include: 
 

• Coordinating volunteer participation to support school programs 

• Hosting extra-curricular activities that encourage family 

involvement 

• Sponsoring activities that increase school spirit 

• Raising funds for supplemental services, equipment and supplies 

• Supporting the school administration in its goals 
 

Last year we were able to raise $1692.46 for our field trip fund! 
 

Getting involved is the best way to be a part of your child’s education 

and to enjoy everything St. John’s has to offer you. Your first 

opportunity to become involved would be to fill out our PTL volunteer 

form.  In addition, we’d like to invite you to attend our Welcome Back 

Popcorn Party September 14th, 2023 from 6:00pm – 7:00pm in the 

school cafeteria. This event will also serve as the first PTL meeting of 

the school year.  All families are invited to come and hear about the 

exciting programming planned for the upcoming school year.  We hope 

to see you there!  

 

In Christ, 
 

Crystal Kristiansen     Janet Pesch, 4th Grade 

c.b.kristiansen@gmail.com    pesch@stjohnsracine.org 
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